
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for December 7, 2023 
PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO 

SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

MARK YOU CALENDARS!! 

On Wednesday, Dec. 20th students will be dismissed at 
NOON!  Buses will be here to take our students home.  
There will NOT be any LATCHKEY that day.  School will       
resume on  Thurs., January 4th .   

PICTURE RETAKE DAY IS TOMORROW.  If you want your students 

picture retaken, you need to send the package that you got back 

to school and they will retake the same package for you.  If you 

student was absent they will have their picture taken that day for 

the yearbook.  Students having their pictures retaken may dress 

up for pictures.   

         HALLELJAH HORNETS AWARD WINNERS FOR NOVEMBER 

From left to right:  Zaeed Rodriguez Gomez-5th, Yanely Gutierrez-
KA, Zoe Nelson-2nd, Sara Guardado Garcia-1st,  Sariyah Brown-KB, 
Marquis Glaze-3, Anderson Marcario  Ajanel-4.  With this month’s 
winners is our principal Mr. John Airhart.  The award winners each 
month receive a special t-shirt provided by the Bagley Scholarship 
foundation.  Congratulations to all our winners for November. 

DRESS DOWN DAY! 

We will be having a dress down day NEXT 
Wednesday, Dec. 13th for our Food Pantry.  
If your student wants to dress down that 
day they need to bring in either a canned 
good or $1 to be donated to our Food Pan-
try at St. John’s. 


